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Statement from VA Secretary Denis McDonough on the Passage of the PACT Act

Veterans who were exposed to toxic fumes while fighting for our country are American heroes, and they deserve world-class care and
benefits for their selfless service. The bipartisan PACT Act will help VA deliver for those Veterans — and their survivors — by empowering us
to presumptively provide care and benefits to Vets suffering from more than 20 toxic exposure-related conditions.

To those Veterans, their families, caregivers, and survivors: you can apply for PACT Act benefits by filing a claim at VA, and you can learn
more about the PACT Act at VA.gov/PACT or by calling us at 1-800-MyVA411. We’ll be communicating with you every step of the way to
make sure that you and your loved ones get the benefits you’ve earned.

We couldn’t be more grateful to President Biden, who made this day possible by fighting like hell for our nation’s Veterans. Once the
President signs this bill into law, we at VA will implement it quickly and effectively, delivering the care these Veterans need and the benefits they
deserve.
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